
Our 2nd joint adventure was
another success. The two 
Guilds enjoyed a great, 
thoughtful lecture. Natalya 
showed us a whole new 
world of potential materials 
and subject matter. 
Then some of us joined  
Natalya for an amazing 
6-hour Zoom workshop! 

“Reclaiming and re-purposing 
materials to use in my art has 
been my practice for years.  
I use meditative hand stitching 
and mending of vintage linen, 
alongside my industrial sewing 
machine to stitch and collage 
layers of translucent single-
use plastics which would 
otherwise contribute to litter 
pollution. The transformation  
I subject them to makes these 
materials unrecognizable.”

Natalya’s Class example

NTGM & AAFG hosted Natalya Khorover
Lecture Nov 10, 2020 - Alternative Stitch Practices

Workshops - Nov 11 & 14 - Pseudo Floral/Plastic Nature

Inspiration

Sandwich of plastic layers

Lots!!! of cutting
with sharp scissors

Almost...
and finished

Students: Lynn Aleman

NOTE: one artist per vertical
column alphabetically with:
  ~ inspiration at the top
  ~ a few works in progress
  ~ then the finished piece,  
     if possible, at the bottom
Not finished! that’s OK... 
just send later. 



Kathy BrickerMary Kaye Aukee

Workshops - Nov 11 & 14 - Pseudo Floral/Plastic 
Anjanette Bunce



Workshops - Nov 11 & 14 - Pseudo Floral/Plastic 
Nadine Cloutier Kathy ForzleyShary Cohn



Workshops - Nov 11 & 14 - Pseudo Floral/Plastic 
Julie Krauss Judy Loyd Meena Schaldebrand



Workshops - Nov 11 & 14 - Pseudo Floral/Plastic 
Susan Schwandt Barbara Skimin Amy Stevenson



Workshops - Nov 11 & 14 - Pseudo Floral/Plastic 
Elizabeth Wather Trish Richie

Marilyn Cohen

Terrie Voigt



Workshops - Nov 11 & 14 - Pseudo Floral/Plastic 

Michele Montour
perfect, does at the very least 
make things better. 
Please continue sharing your 
art with me, and please follow 
me on Instagram at https://
www.instagram.com/artby-
natalya/ , on Facebook at 
https://www.facebook.com/
NatalyaKhoroverArtist and  
do sign up to my newsletter 
for all the latest news and 
birthday surprises  
http://eepurl.com/dO468z 
Stay healthy and well, enjoy 
the holidays and may you 
have a restful and creative 
end of this crazy year!
         Thank you,
                   Natalya

Hello everyone!
Just wanted to take a  
moment to thank you all for 
joining me in the alternative 
universe of Zoom for the  
two workshops this week. 
Thank you for trusting me 
with your time and attention.
I hope that you all saw the 
possibilities in the materials 
that I introduced you to.  
I do think you all did amazing
work, and I hope you’re 
pleased. I sincerely hope that 
those of you who didn’t think 
that your artwork was up to 
par, will consider it a good trial 
and will endeavor to try again.
As we all know, practice, 
though it may not make things 

Joan Koelsch

Arlene Keller

Jeanne Sarna


